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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

AUGUST 14, 2023 
 

 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE: 

That the Board of Directors for the Tallahassee Fire Protection District (the “District”) 

will hold a Public Hearing at the next regularly scheduled Board of Directors Meeting on the 

adoption of a proposed 2nd Amendment to the Fiscal Year 2023 District Budget as set forth 

below: 

Monday, August 14, 2023 

Beginning at 2:00 PM 

Main Station, 2518 State Highway 9, Canon City, CO 

THIS MEETING IS OPEN TO THE PUBLIC. 

============================================================= 
 

1. The proposed 2nd Amendment to the Fiscal Year 2023 District Budget is available for 

inspection at the Tallahassee Fire Protection District, 2518 State Highway 9, Canon City, 

CO 81212.   

  It is also posted and can be viewed on the District website:  https://www.talxfire.com. 

2. Any interested elector of the local government may file any objections to the proposed 2nd 

Amendment to the Fiscal Year 2023 District Budget at any time prior to the final adoption 

of the 2nd Amendment to the Fiscal Year 2023 District Budget at the time and date stated 

above by submitting written comments to the Board of Directors (PO Box 510, Canon City, 

CO 81215-0510), or by appearing in person to make oral comments.  

============================================================= 
 

 
By:  /s/ David Levy 
       Board Chairman/President 
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